
Commissioners May Attend Reclaimed Water Pipeline Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 

on August 31, 2023. 

Notice is hereby given that two or more members of the Okaloosa County Board of County 

Commissioners may be attending the reclaimed water pipeline ribbon cutting ceremony on Thursday, 

Aug. 31, 2023 at 11 a.m. at the Mullet Festival Grounds in Niceville. This is not an official meeting of the 

Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners, nor is it governed by the provisions of section 

286.011, Florida Statutes. However, multiple members of the Commission may attend.  The public is 

welcomed to attend.    


